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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahasse, FL 
32399-0850 

Attn. Ms. Paula J. Mer, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Quality 

Re: Transworld Network Corp. 

Dear Ms. Isler 

Transworld Network Corp. 

7702 Woodland Center Boulevard, Suite 50 
Tampa, Florida 33614 

Telephone (813) 890-2200 

Fax (813) 496-8874 
1-800-253-0665 

/2.50 - P 

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $27.91 representing interest charges and 
short payment balance due for Transworld’s 2000 RAF as per your email of October 15,2001 
(copy attached). 1 will separately address the current Order No. PSC-01-2037-PAA-TI with 
Ms. Bayo. 

If I may be of additional assistance in this matter please call me at 8 13-890-2200 ext 
2340. 

iance 



Wood, Colin 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Paula Mer [Plsler@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Monday, October 15,2001 11:49 AM 
'Colin Wood' 
RE: Transworld Network Corp. 

Dear Mr. Wood: 

On October 5, 2001, the Commission received t h e  payment for t h e  2000 RAF, 
plus prior year's penalty and interest charges. Unfortunately, the full 
amount for the 2000 RAF was not paid .  My October 3 letter (2nd paragraph) 
stated that t h e  RAF is .0015% of a company's revenues OR $50.00, whichever 
is greater. Transworld only paid $39.09 of t h e  minimum $50.00, leaving a 
balance of $10.91 RAF. In addition, the company owes $12.50 penalty and 
$4.50 interest for the late payment of the 2000 RAF fo r  a total past due 
amount of $27.91. 

The Order is due to be issued by October 22, 2001. As soon as possible 
after the Order is issued, I w i l l  get in touch with you so that the 
protest/settlement can be filed in this docket. If you need additional 
information prior to that time, let me know. 

Thanks, Paula 

- - - -  -Original Message----- 
From: Colin Wood [mailto:cwood@twncorp.coml 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2001 9:31 AM 
To: pisler8psc.state.fl.u~ 
Subject: Transworld Network Corp. 

Ms. Isler 

I am writing as a follow-up to your letter dated October 3, 2001pertaining 
to Docket No. 010861-T1. I forwarded to you a letter on October 4 ,  2001 
setting out Transworld Network's desire to rectify t h e  current delinquent 
situation. I w a s  hoping that you could confirm to me the approximate timing 
of the issue of the proposed Agency Order. I request t h i s  to ensure that OUT 
follow-up correspondence to Ms. Bay0 be handled by this office on a timely 
basis. 

Sincerely , 

Colin Wood C . A .  
Director of Regulatory & Compliance 
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